
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 28, 2021 
 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 
Chairwoman      Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations  
H-307 The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for the Iron Horse Trail Bridge, Nature Park, and Pedestrian Safety 
Project in Fiscal Year 2022. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the Town of Danville located at 510 La Gonda 
Way, Danville, California 94526. 
 
The funding would be used for pressing safety improvements and enhancements to the Iron 
Horse Trail across multiple jurisdictions to improve the multi-use, whole access trail of regional 
significance from the City of Concord to the City of Pleasanton. The project will be done in 
coordination with the City of San Ramon and the City of Dublin. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
      Mark DeSaulnier 

Member of Congress 
 


